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of nuclear power. It is our view that a conference devoted 
to this theme could be of shorter duration and of less cost 
than the Third Internation a I Conference in 1 964, and still 
make a valuable contribution to the expansion of man's know­
ledge of the many benefits to be derived from the peaceful 
use of atomic energy.

Canada, accordingly, is pleased to be a co-sponsor of 
draft resolution A/L 537 and hopes that it will receive 
the unanimous support of the General Assembly. The Canadian 
delegation looks forward to considering at the twenty-third 
session of the General Assembly the recommendations of the 
Scientific Advisory Committee in respect of the agenda and 
other preparations for the Conference.
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